
 

Quincy Housing Public Notice 

The Quincy Housing Authority (QHA) has created a new Five Year Action Plan for 
the Capital Fund Program for years 2021 thru 2025. This Five Year Action Plan is 
available for a forty-five (45) day public review and comment period starting on 
Wednesday, March 24, 2021. The Five Year Action Plan is available for inspection in 
the lobby of 80 Clay St. and on the QHA website. Click here to view the plan. A 
virtual public hearing to review any comments on the Action Plan will be held on 
Friday May 7, 2021 at 11:00 am. 

James Marathas 
Executive Director 

 


